Livia Kekwick

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 14 December 2021 12:30 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Robertson Road

Categories: DA2020/1756

To Whom it may concern.

I would like to register my strongest possible objection to the planned development of Robertson Road, which must
be retained as a community plaza.

Best

Michael Peschardt





